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Comments: | am writing to express strong objections to the Pacific Connector Gas Pipeline on the Umpqua,
Rogue River-Siskiyou, and Fremont-Winema National Forests.

Thousands of citizens oppose the Forest Service's proposal to disregard rules for this project. We should not be
stripped of our birthright, nor should our public lands be offered to a foreign fossil fuel company. These lands
should managed, not for profit, but for the broader good. The cumulative impacts of this land giveaway have not
been analyzed for effects on fire management, wildlife, watersheds and public recreation.

Please preserve our forests, for us and future generations. We are asking you to deny this ill-conceived project.



